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Sent: Wednesday, March 13, 2019 12:08 PM
To: naesbmail <naesbmail@naesb.org>
Subject: NAESB WEQ Request for Formal Comments on Recommendation to Support 2019 WEQ Annual Plan Item 3.h / R18011 - Due March 14, 2019

To Whom It May Concern,
Further to NAESB's request for formal comments on recommendation to support 2019 WEQ Annual Plan Item 3.h / R18011 regarding modifications to the standards to resolve the ambiguity in WEQ-004 Appendix D Timing Tables, BC Hydro supports the WEQ Coordinate Interchange Scheduling Subcommittee's (CISS) recommended solution.  This recommended solution aligns with both the eTag Specification as well as NERC INT-006.  BC Hydro appreciates the opportunity to comment and the CISS's efforts in identifying this solution in a timely manner. 
Sincerely,
Brenda

_______________________________________

Brenda Ambrosi | Manager, Market Policy & Operations

BC Hydro
Fraser Valley Office
333 Dunsmuir St.
Vancouver, BC  V6B 5R3

P     604 455 4203
M      604 312 7391
E      brenda.ambrosi@bchydro.com 
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